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Little Schoolhouse Spring/Summer 

Newsletter 2018 

Reminders:  

• All payments 

are to be made 

by the 1st of 

each month. 

Failure to do so 

on time will re-

sult in a £20 

late charge fee. 

• If your child is 

unwell or you’re 

away on holiday 

please could 

you ring the 

nursery to let us 

know. 

Staff News! 

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome a 

new member of staff to Little Schoolhouse.  Emily com-

pleted her NCFE CACHE Level 3 Diploma for Children’s 

Care, Learning and Development in Ammanford collage 

and was a student with us at the nursery for the past 

year.  We look forward to Emily being part of our Team 

at the nursery.   

Dates For your Diary. 

April 17th  - Parents Evening       

June 17th  - Fathers Day 

July 10th  -  Teddy Bears Picnic  

As summer is fast approaching we have added a 

new addition to our garden; a mud kitchen! We 

would be grateful if you could donate any old jugs 

or items. 

The children love reading stories and looking at books, we 

would  appreciate any unwanted books if you have any. 

As part of the children’s knowledge and understanding of the 

world we like to use spare household items you no longer use 

such as; old remote control and phones to enhance their 

learning. We would also appreciate any donations for our 

home corner.  

Wish List 
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Under 2’s 

We have been getting creative in the Under 2’s section! The 

children have been doing lots of messy and sensory play and 

making fun crafts; printing with dinosaurs, gluing and stick-

ing for St Patricks Day. Allowing babies to be creative pro-

motes their natural curiosity and allows them to explore new 

things.  

The toddlers in the Over 2’s have been enjoying their re-

cent theme of ‘All About Me’. They have been learning 

about what they look like by looking at themselves in the 

mirror and drawing their own faces on a paper plate, we 

discussed the different emotions that we feel using flash-

cards and we  enjoyed singing If your happy and you 

know it and Mr Hapus ydw i.  We have also been having 

fun celebrating St. David’s Day, Chinese New Year and St. 

Patricks Day. Through celebrating these days the children 

have shown a great understanding of knowledge and un-

derstanding of the world.  We look forward to our next 

theme of ‘People Who Help Us’.   

Over 2’s 

Why not try some Messy Play at home, Corn-

flour and water is a fun, enjoyable and easy 

activity to try with your children which will be 

lots of fun. 


